Please publish in Salem News for March 13 and 20, 2023
LEGAL NOTICE
PLANNING BOARD
TOWN OF TOPSFIELD

Notice is hereby given that the Topsfield Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, April 4, 2023 at 7:00 PM to act on the application of Barbara Crowley, concerning the property located at 79 Hill Street, Lot 10, Topsfield, for a stormwater management permit under Chapter 220 of the General Bylaws, Storm Water Management And Erosion Control and a scenic road permit under Chapter 197, Scenic Roads.  The Planning Board meeting will be held remotely at the following link  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84898239952?pwd=ZlEyRkdnREtlYlBiSyt1Z2NPbzhuUT09 and the link will also be posted on the agenda for that meeting.

 

This remote meeting is being noticed prior to the anticipated March 31, 2023 expiration of pandemic-related Open Meeting Law relief allowing fully remote meetings.  See Chapter 107 of the Acts of 2022.  Although it is anticipated that the General Court will take action to further extend such relief, as of the date of this posting no conclusion has been reached.  Be informed, therefore, that if such relief is not extended, the public hearing will be held in person at in the Public Hall at Topsfield Town Hall, 8 W. Common Street, Topsfield Ma 01983.
Martha A. Morrison 

Chairman, Topsfield Planning Board

Please bill Applicant: 





Barbara Crowley




15 Timber Lane




Topsfield, Ma 01983





barbaracrowley@gmail.com




(978) 395-6617
Please send tear sheet to:  Lynne Bermudez

       Planning Board
                        
      Town Hall



                  8 West Common Street

                             Topsfield, MA 01983

                                         lbermudez@topsfield-ma.gov
                                         617-797-2135
